
OFFICE OF

THE COMMISSIONER OF POLICE OF THE METROPOLIS

New Scotland Yard, Broadway, London, S.W. I

Telephone: 01-230 1212 Extn. 38 56*

Our reference:

Your reference: .........................

19th March, 1970,

Dear Mr. Harris,

Thank you for your letter of 17th March, 1970.
I should he delighted to see you at 2.30pni. 
on Thursday, 2nd April, 1970., at ray office. 
I am very rauch looking forward to your Annual 
Dinner on 7th May, 19/0., and should like a 
chance to have a preliminary discussion with 
you.

I have not read any of the winning novels and 
and should he very pleased to have an opportunity 
of doing so before the dinner.

With all good wishes.

Yours sincerely.

Coraraander.

Herbert Harris Esq.., 
8, Garden Close, 
Givons Grove, 
LEATHERHEAD, 
Surrey.


